

Reference: MC24-006365

Mr Josh Burns MP Chair Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Burns

Thank you for your correspondence of 15 March 2024 regarding a request for an extension for the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights (the Committee) to report on its Inquiry into Australia's Human Rights Framework.

Noting the complexity of the Committee's task, I am pleased to grant the Committee an extension to 30 May 2024 to report to both Houses of Parliament.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

THE HON MARK DREYFUS KC MP

THE HON MARK DREYFUS KC MP 25/3/2024

By email: Human.rights@aph.gov.au